Aﬁ%“

9 EQUALITY

Dear Equality Charter High School Parents/ Guardians:
As the winter weather approaches, we would like to inform you of an adjustment to our footwear policy.

Beginning November 27, 2017 until February 28, 2018, all scholars are permitted to wear black leather or
suede winter boots as a part of their school uniform. All boots must be tied and pant legs must be pulled
over the top half of the boot (no pants tucked inside boots). Knee high style boots are not permitted over
pant legs. Soft shell slip on or lace up Ugg style boots are not permitted at any time.

Please contact a member of the Discipline and Culture Team with any questions or concerns.

We appreciate your support and thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ECHS Staff
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